GOVERNMENT OF SAINT LUCIA
DEPARTMENT OF FINANCE

CUSTOMS & EXCISE DEPARTMENT

NOTICE
NO. 8 OF 2020

SUSPENSION OF APPLICATIONS FOR PRIVATE
WAREHOUSES

The public is hereby notified that as of Monday, June 15,
2020 approval of applications for the establishment of
private warehouses will be suspended until further
notice.

This is as a result of the current economic situation being
experienced by the country and the pending upgrade of
the current warehousing electronic system interface.

The Customs and Excise Department would like to
apologise for any inconvenience the suspension may
cause.

please be guided accordingly.
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